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Project Update 

York Toll Plaza Demolition and Mainline Reconstruction, Mile 7.3 
January 21, 2021 

 
The grading and drainage changes are apparent in front of the existing administration building. 

Contractor: Sargent Corporation               Bid Amount: $12,245,677.50 
Percent Complete last approved pay estimate:  30.0 %     
 
Project Schedule: Completion date October 7, 2022 
 
Project Scope: The work consists of highway and site work required to demolish the existing toll plaza 
and reconstruct to a highway. The work at Mile 7.3 consists of demolition of the existing 17-lane toll 
plaza, tunnel, removal of existing utilities, and reconstruction of the existing plaza to a three (3) lane 
highway southbound and a four (4) lane highway northbound. The work includes earthwork, pavement, 
concrete, toll plaza and tunnel demolition, signing, overhead sign structures, concrete barrier, guardrail, 
electrical work, and lighting. 
 
Contractor Schedule: The project is currently in winter shutdown. Sargent Corporation plans to start 
back up in early spring, pending the weather. Behind the scenes, median concrete barrier production will 
begin this week and will continue until mid-May. The contractor plans to install this barrier starting in 
May as well. The project is currently on schedule to be complete by the October 7th. 


